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June 24, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers of Spencer Valley and Millgrove 
 
RE: New Elementary School on Greensville Site Update 
 
In my previous update to you, I explained that we are moving forward with the Greensville 
Community Hub project with our partners, the City of Hamilton, and the Hamilton Public Library.  
 
I also communicated that the construction tender had been issued. I would like to provide you 
with an update on the tender.  
 
The construction tender was issued in mid-April and closed at the beginning of June. The tender 
came in over budget. We are now in the process of working with the Ministry of Education and the 
low bidder towards our next steps. We are only able to start construction after we satisfy the 
Ministry and receive approval from them to proceed.  

I appreciate your patience as we move forward with a new elementary school on the former 
Greensville site, located at 625 Harvest Road. This new JK-8 school is part of a joint community 
project that includes a City of Hamilton community centre, a Hamilton Public Library and a 
Ministry Daycare.  
 
I will continue to provide you updates as we move through this process. In the meantime, if you 
have any questions, please contact the school principal.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Macpherson 
Superintendent of Student Achievement  


